Dear Parent / Guardian,
The Children’s Trust of Miami-Dade County, Miami-Dade County Health Department, and Miami-Dade Public Schools have joined together with the health care community to provide a School Health Team at your child’s school. (Name of CHP) has been selected to provide your child’s school with a health team consisting of a nurse, social worker, and school health aide.  
The school health services provided by the health team range from basic services that do not require parental consent to clinical services that require parental consent. If you want your child to receive clinical health services when and if they are needed, you must read and sign the General Consent for Clinical Treatment Form. Please fill-out all sections with the requested information.  The General Consent for Clinical Treatment must be signed and dated by the child’s parent or legal guardian and also signed by an adult witness.  

School health services are NOT a replacement for visits to your child’s pediatrician or primary doctor. Please continue to use your family’s doctor or your child’s pediatrician for your primary health care. If you need help finding a primary care doctor, please let your school health team know. A member of the team will be happy to assist you.
It is important that you return the completed and signed General Consent for Clinical Treatment Form to the child’s school or teacher as soon as possible. This will ensure your child is able to receive services when they are needed and without any delay.
After the school receives the signed General Consent for Clinical Treatment Form, your child will be allowed to receive the designated health care services provided at your child’s school. Please contact the school health team at (place phone number here) with any questions that you may have.

Sincerely,

Name of Community Health Provider
